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Mre. David ¥, Thomas
Proctorville, Ohio

Dear Tr. Thomas: T ——

Thank you very much for your nice letter reporting reception
of KXOC with it's speciasl DX program.,

I am very sorry to hear about the severe interference on the
channel. However, there are enough details in your report to
convince me that you at least got portions of our transmission,
and T am very happy to verify your recption of KXO0C.

T am your;z/ /éi;y¢

Ewald We Berger
Technical Dwrector,
KX0A, KX0B, KXOC.

s

Wishing you continuous good reception,



